
Menominee Regional Public Transit  
COVID-19 Updates 

Updated 08-18-20 

The Neopit and Shawano Fixed/Flex routes will resume on Thursday, August 20th.  The Keshena 
North/South are still on hold until further notice.  However, there is still service available in Keshena 
by demand response. 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Riders will also notice changes to the vehicles including Plexiglas barriers to protect both the 
driver and passengers.  Vehicle capacities have also been reduced to maintain social distancing 
guidelines. 
 
MDOTS HAS ALSO IMPLEMENTED THE FOLLOWING PRECAUTIONS AIMED AT PREVENTING THE 
SPREAD OF COVID-19: 

 SEATING LIMITATIONS:  
o DO NOT SIT IN AREAS MARKED WITH A YELLOW “X”. 
o IF YOU ARE NOT BOARDING FROM THE SAME HOUSEHOLD, PLEASE DO NOT SIT 

IN A SEAT IMMEDIATELY NEXT TO ANOTHER PASSENGER. 
o VAN RIDERS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO SIT IN THE FRONT SEAT. 

 

 WE ENCOURAGE RIDERS TO: 
o WEAR A MASK OR OTHER FACIAL COVERING WHILE IN THE VEHICLE 
o PRACTICE HAND HYGIENE 

 BEFORE ENTERING THE VEHICLE, USE HAND SANITIZER CONTAINING AT 
LEAST 60% ALCOHOL.  

 UPON ARRIVING AT YOUR DESTINATION, WASH YOUR HANDS WITH 
SOAP AND WATER FOR AT LEAST 20 SECONDS.   

 IF THIS IS NOT AN OPTION USE HAND SANITIZER CONTAINING AT 
LEAST 60% ALCOHOL.  

 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to safely provide services to 
everyone who needs a ride. 

Menominee Regional Public Transit  
877-648-9287 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Per Public Health Officer-Dr. Amy Slagle’s instruction a rider who is coughing or showing other 
signs of illness must use a mask while riding public transportation. Drivers will have masks on hand 
to provide to individuals at their discretion. If a rider will not wear a mask when asked, the driver 



has the right to refuse transportation and this individual will need to find other means of 
transportation. This requirement applies to riders of all ages. 

This procedure will remain in effect until masks are no longer available. 

Menominee Regional Public Transit is also taking extra precautions to sanitize all vehicles used for 
transport. Passengers can be assured we are doing everything we can to minimize the risk of 
exposure. 
 


